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Gary Schroeder will be collecting toys for Nate’s Toy Box through the December 14th 
meeting.  Toys should be unwrapped for boys & girls up to 12 years of age.  The toys 
should cost no more than $25.00. 
 

CLUB DISCUSSION & EVENTS 
Quarterly Donations,​ Donating $2,000 to Nate’s Toy Box 

There will be no Christmas Luncheon this year 
Should I schedule a meeting on December 21st with a speaker or is it to close to Christmas? 

Where are we going to meet in January? 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

YOUTH OF THE MONTH PROGRAM 
 

November 16, ​Alia Heidorn,​ ​McAuley High School 
November 30, ​Mt. Healthy High School,​ Bill Harvey & Susan Leytze 
December 14, ​Roger Bacon High School,​ ​Skip Schoettmer  
February 1, ​Northwest High School,​ ​Tom Abercrombie & Pauletta Crowley 
February 15, ​LaSalle High School,​ Tom Sullivan & John Galbraith 
March 1, ​Colerain High School,​ ​Gary Schroeder & Taylor Gagnon 
March 15, ​North College Hill High School,​ Bill Dorward & Alita Glardon  
 
SPEAKER SCHEDULE  
       
November 23   ​No Meeting,​  ​ HAPPY THANKSGIVING   
November 30  ​ ​Youth of the Month, Mt. Healthy High School 
December 7   Charlie Jung 
December 14   ​Youth of the Month, Roger Bacon High School 
December 21   Meeting??? 
January 4 
January 11 
January 18 
January 25   Twin Towers, on Hamilton Ave, Jim Lay, Artist in Residence Program   
 
Clovernook is closed the month of January; therefore, we will meet off site.  I will post where the 
meetings will be held as soon as a decision is made.   
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